Appendix A
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee
The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 05 September 2023 concerning The Leys Pools & Leisure Centre – Youth Hub. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate. 
	Recommendation
	Agree?
	Comment

	1) That the Council includes a risk relating to continuity of the youth hub provision within the risk register, which will be monitored on an ongoing basis and any relevant risk mitigations implemented.
	Yes 
	We recognise the importance of the sustainability of this project and are happy to accept the Scrutiny Committee's recommendation of adding a risk to the risk register that looks to try to mitigate this.


